
McHenry County Audubon 

Annual Meeting 

January 19, 2019 

 

The Meeting was called to order at 6:32PM at Ridgefield/Crystal Lake Presbyterian Church by  

President Stacy Iwanicki. 

 

Stacy opened the meeting by thanking all the members who helped getting everything set for the 

meeting. She the presented a general report of the past year. This included a report of a recent  Birds 

in the Neighborhood program held at Montrose Harbor on January 3, 2019, and reported  on 

WGN.  Then followed an announcement of a change of venue to the Dorr Township Community 

Room, 1039 Lake Avenue, Woodstock. 

 

Service Awards for outstanding service were given to Walt Dembos and Carol Howard. 

 

The slate of officers and board members was presented and unanimously accepted by the members. 

Stacy Iwanicki, President 

Lisa Maier, Vice President 

Jeff Aufmann, Treasurer 

Tami Zuck, At Large 

Fred Durrenberg, At Large 

Susan Serwicki, At Large 

 

Dawn Keller presented a program on the work of Flint Creek Wildlife Rehabilitation. 

 

Raffle prizes were distributed. 

 

The meeting closed at 9:15. 

 

 

 


